

Polly Burns request-299818-f285a555@whatdotheyknow.com

Cathy Blair Interim Corporate Director Children's Services Municipal Offices 222 Upper Street London N1 1XR

T 020 7527 8912 F 020 7527 7045 E cathy.blair@islington.gov.uk www.islington.gov.uk

14th December 2015

Dear Ms Burns,

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST REF No: 489993

Thank you for your information request, received on 29th October 2015.

You requested the following information:

Please send me full electronic copies of the minutes of the all meetings of Islington LSCB and all sub committees of Islington LSCB from 01/01/2007.

Please send me copies of the main board and of all sub committees.

Our response is:

Islington Safeguarding Children's Board is a statutory body set up under the auspices of the Children Act 2014 and its duties are set out in the Local Safeguarding Children Board Regulations 2006. It is independently chaired by Alan Caton. Although the board has involvement from the Local Authority, it is essentially an independent body.

We would therefore advise for you to contact the Independent Chair via the board's website: www.islingtonscb.org.uk in order to get a response pertaining to your request.

If you are not satisfied with the way in which your request has been handled or the outcome, you may request an internal review within two calendar months of the date of this response by contacting: Information Complaints, Digital Services, Room G17, Town Hall, Upper Street, London N1 2UD. Email: infocomplaints@islington.gov.uk

Further information is also available from the Information Commissioner's Office, at Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. Telephone: 01625 545 700. Web: www.ico.org.uk

Yours sincerely,

Cholair

Cathy Blair

Interim Corporate Director, Children's Services

If you would like this document in large print or Braille, audiotape or in another language, please telephone 020 7527 2000.